
KANSAS CITY, Mo.—Alpha Gamma Rho is pleased to announce 
the addition of Tyler DuBry to the AGR Home Office Staff. He will 
be serving the National Fraternity as a Chapter Consultant. 

Brother DuBry grew up in western Nebraska and spent his 
summers in New Mexico assisting the family honeybee operation. 
He attended New Mexico State University (NMSU), where he was 
initiated into the Alpha Lambda Chapter in the fall of 2015. 
Recently, he graduated with a bachelor’s degree in agricultural 
economics and agricultural business and a minor in business 
administration. 

While attending NMSU, he served his chapter as through various executive officer roles 
including Noble Ruler. Brother DuBry was also involved with the NMSU Football Team, 
Agricultural Economics Club, National Agri-Marketing Association, Interfraternity Council and 
the student government. 

DuBry looks forward to meeting and providing resources to brothers across the nation. 
“Through this I hope to make an impact on AGR while traveling and exploring the diverse 
agriculture of the country.”

###

Alpha Gamma Rho is a fraternity sharing a common bond within a dynamic, global agriculture 
committed to fostering the highest values and providing each and every brother with superior 
lifelong personal development and professional success. For more information on Alpha 
Gamma Rho, call 816-891-9200 or visit http://www.alphagammarho.org.
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